Advice for offering a University of Otago
programme in a language other than English
or Maori

While the expectation is that English and Maori are the usual languages for teaching, examination,
and administration at the University of Otago, there may be occasions when delivering a programme
in another language will be considered. A programme offered in a language other than English or
Maori will normally only be offered to students outside of New Zealand, by distance, and be
delivered by Otago staff.

Normally each language that the programme will be offered in requires a separate schedule and
separate paper codes, established via the Academic Approval Process.

Before progressing with the development of a programme that would be delivered in a language
other than English and Maori there are a number of factors which should be considered. As such,
you are required to consult with:

O the relevant Divisional Associate Dean (Academic for undergraduate programmes /
Postgraduate for postgraduate programmes)

0 Academic Committees and Services

0 the International Office

There is a University procedure for offering a programme in a language other than English or Maori,
please contact Academic Committees and Services for more information on this.
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